Ann Green Casey Smola Michael Wheeler Tim Underwood Rita Helmick

The Active Shooter Drill that was performed on 8-8-23 was presented to the Board of Governors by Donal Hardin on 8-15-23 at 9:00 am.

The discussion of a Table Top Event was continued. The members and their responsibilities are still being determined. It was suggested that there be back up members in the event that someone is not present during a threat. A simple checklist would be provided to each person of responsibility to ensure that all things are covered. A future meeting will be scheduled to . « duled to